
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase UPS Battery Replacement – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of UPS Battery Replacement from JEM Tech Group, Clinton Township, 
Michigan in an amount not to exceed $30,895.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
These batteries are used as backup power to our buildings’ network devices, switches, 
phones, and PA systems, to keep these services operational during a power outage in 
any given building. These new UPS batteries will replace the current batteries, which 
are nearing the end of their optimal battery life.  Note:  Additional quantities of items 
listed on the attached quote will be ordered at the price shown, not to exceed a grand 
total of $30,895.00. 

  
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
PF/ko 


